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Headteacher’s notes…   
This week we have continued to enjoy various activities to help us celebrate Christmas. The 
Carol Services held on Monday, either at the Methodist Chapel or St. Mary Magdalene 
Church, were a pleasure to be at with some excellent singing and reading from the children. 
Thank you to everyone who was able to help us with this. 
 
‘Thank you’ as well for all the cards and gifts that have been sent into school as they really 
are appreciated. Thank you for your support over what has been an exceptionally long and 
busy term but looking back so much has been achieved already.  
 
We have said ‘goodbye’ to both Mrs Hammond and Mrs Hill today as they are leaving their 
roles as class teachers. Although I am sure they will be back to help cover we wish them all 
the best and thank them for what they have done. 
 
Everyone at school wishes you a very happy and peaceful Christmas and we look forward to seeing you again in the New 
Year! The children return for the Spring Term on Monday 7th January 2019. 
 
Brampton Kids Club Christmas Holiday Club  
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays on Thursday 3rd January and Friday 4th January 2019, 8am until 
6pm. To book your child’s place, please take a booking form from the rack outside the school office or download it from 
the school website. 
 
Message from Mrs Hammond 
Thank you for all the cards, well-wishes, support, encouragement and gifts. I have absolutely loved teaching at 
Brampton over the past ten years. It has been privilege to work with so many wonderful children and their families.   
 
PTA News 
Hi all, our next event is the disco on 17th January 2019 so save the date! Details and how to get tickets will be coming 
home in the New Year so please check book bags. We will also need lots of helpers to ensure the event goes ahead so if 
you can help, a sign up sheet will go out or contact us at bramptonpta@outlook.com  
If anyone has ordered Christmas mugs with their child’s design on or has not collected their raffle prize, please collect 
from the office by the end of today otherwise you won’t be able to collect them until after Christmas!  
We are also still looking for a new Treasurer. We will not be able to operate as a charity if we do not find one, which 
would not only mean the events do not run, but the cost of school trips will go up as they are currently subsidised by 
PTA funds, as well as many other projects in school. If you could help then please email the PTA and we will send a 
description of the role.  
Have a good Christmas! PTA team 
 
  
Spring term 2019 
Thursday 3rd January   Professional Day (School closed for staff training) 
Friday 4th January   Professional Day (School closed for staff training) 
Monday 7th January   Children return 
18th February – 22nd February  Half term 
Friday 5th April    Last day of term 
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